SEALFAST

Y

June 3, 2022
Dear Valued Customer,

Thank you for your continued business and support. Seal Fast appreciates your patience during these
unprecedented times. Inflation has affected all aspects of our operations as we are sure they've
impacted yours. Rising material prices, delays, and large increases in shipping costs are quickly
increasing our cost of doing business. We must announce a change to our prepaid freight policy
effective June 13, 2022. The changes are as follows:

e 51500 Net Couplings
e 52500 Net Couplings, PVC Tubing, Braided Tubing and Fire Hose
e 54000 Net Couplings, Rubber Hose, PVC Hose and Sheet Rubber
o *Uncoupled cut lengths of hoses are excluded from prepaid freight
o **6” and larger bulk PVC Suction and Rubber Hose are excluded from prepaid freight

Please note that Seal Fast reserves the right to refuse any prepaid shipments exceeding a set freight cost
percentage unless items are added to keep the percentage below set amount.

Again, your continued business and support is valued, and we appreciate your cooperation and patience
as we navigate these unprecedented times.

Sincerely

Adam Konikowski
Vice President

Ken Kenoski
SVP/GM
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